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DICTA

Business needs to "know the rules." It is durable enough and flexible
enough to adjust and adapt itself to rules it may dislike and even resist,
but it needs, and it is certainly entitled to, some clarification as to what the
rules are.

The Public Information Program of The Junior
Bar Section

By Louis I. HART, JR.

Colorado State Director

The Public Information Program of the Junior Bar Section will get
under way when qualified Junior Bar members make their appearances at
high schools throughout the State to give informal vocational talks about
the profession generally, and about such related topics as law enforce-
ment, which seem to be of special interest to high school age groups. A
question and answer period after the talk is to be provided.

This is the first phase of the 1948-1949 program undertaken by the
Public Information Branch of the Junior Bar Section. Letters have been
sent to various members of the Junior Bar in most cities and towns of the
State requesting that they address high school groups. In addition, letters
have gone out to the particular principals of high schools in these communities
advising them of our interest in vocational guidance and of the fact that
there is available for whatever vocational program the school may have, a
qualified member of the Junior Bar to give an informal talk about the pro-
fession.

This program is not a paper gesture, it has passed the planning stage
and is on the assembly line, so to speak. Upon the successful completion of
this project, the Junior Bar Section has on its drafting board a plan whereby
qualified members will thoroughly investigate individual bills of particular
interest to a given community and following such investigation, these mem-
bers of the Junior Bar will present non-partisan, factual reports on the bill
to interested groups in the community.

Old Copies of Dicta Available
With the centralization of the office of the Denver and Colorado bar

associations, extra copies of the following issues of DICTA have come to light
and will gladly be sent to anyone requesting them:

1939-February, March, May and June.
1941-February.
1943-June.
1944-February, July, August, September, November, December.
1946-May, June, September, October, December.
1947-January, March, June, July, August, September, October

November and December.
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